
Laptop Donation, April 5, 2019 

The local office of IMF in Kinshasa donated 10 laptops to “Les Loupiots” secondary school 
located in Ngaliema Commune.  The IMF delegation was welcomed by the administrator 
and the headmaster of the school. The resident representative explained the context of the 
ceremony, briefly explained the role that the IMF plays in DRC and worldwide, and finally 
handed over ten laptops to the school officials in the presence of a few students. 

The school officials expressed their gratitude to the IMF.  After the ceremony, the delegation 
was taken for a visit of the computer lab where the students were taking a computer 
programming course. 
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